
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ann Kehoe 
13 January 2009 16:ll 
'dympna.dunne@gmail.com' 
RE: Waste Management Facility, Cootehill Road. Cavan 

Attachments: Submission Ackdoc 

Submission Ack.doc 
(31 KB) 

Please see attached letter. 

Regards 

Ann Kehoe 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use Environmental Protection Agency PO Box 
3 0 0 0  Johnstown Castle Estate Wexford 

T e l  : 053 9170776 
Fax : 053 9160699 
Email : 
Web : www.epa.ie 

_ _ - - -  Original Message----- 
From: Jonathan Derham 
Sent: 1 3  January 2009 15:29 
To: Ann Kehoe 
Subject: FW: Waste Management Facility, Cootehill Road. Cavan 

ann. kehoe@epa . ie 

Ann 

This is a submission 

JD 

_ - _ _ _  Original Message----- 
From: Wexford Receptionist 
Sent: 02 January 2009 10:12 
To: Jonathan Derham 
Subject: FW: Waste Management Facility, Cootehill Road. Cavan 

Hi Jonathan, 

Happy New Year to you. This email was received on Thursday 1st January 2009 in 
relation to Corranure Landfill. Could you response please. 

Debbie. 

An.n Rochford, 
Programme Officer, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
P.O. Box 3000 ,  
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Wexford. 
Bosca Poist 3000, 
Eastdt Chaislean Bhaile Shegin, 
Contae Loch Garman. 
Tel: 00353  53  91 60600 
Fax: 00353  53  91 60699 
Email: info@epa.ie 
web: www.epa.ie 
Lo Call: 1890 33 55 99 
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Mr & Ms PJ & Dympna Dunne 

dympna. dunne@gmail. com 

13th January 2009 WO248-01 

Waste Licence Application re: Coiranure Landfill at Lismagratty & Corranure 
Townlands, Cootehill Road,Cavan, 

Dear Mr & Ms Dunne 

I am to refer to your emailed letter received on 01/01/2009, in relation to an application 
for a waste licence reference number WO248-01, by Oxigen Environmental Limited, in 
respect of  a facility at Corranure Landfill, Lismagratty & Corranure Townlands, 
Cootehill Road, Cavan. 

I am to advise that your letter will be treated as a submission and will be taken into 
account when determining the application, in accordance with the Waste Management 
Acts, 1996 to 2008, and Article 15 of the relevant Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations. 

The application and associated correspondence, including acknowledgements, 
notifications and general correspondence are available to view on the Agency Website 
at www.epa.ie 

You are advised to refer to the website for information on the progress of the 
application. The Agency will write to you to inform you of its proposed decision on the 
application in due course. 

Please direct any further correspondence in relation to this matter to Administration, 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental Protection Agency, 
Headquarters, P.O. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ann Kehoe 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


